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Mr. P.K. Bajpai, Director Finance, BHEL, receiving the
IPE Finance Leadership Award

Mr. P.K. Bajpai, Director (Finance), BHEL, was conferred the IPE â€˜Finance
Leadership Awardâ€™ for valuable contribution made by his practices towards
corporate governance. The awards are presented by Institute of Public Enterprise
(IPE) & endorsed by World CSR Congress, World CSR Day, CMO Asia & Asian
Confederation of Business.
 The IPE Corporate Excellence Awards recognizes and
honours companies as well as Individuals who, through their corporate practices,
have helped to raise Indiaâ€™s corporate disclosure standards and corporate
governance. The Awards seek to identify and celebrate those companies that have
had a positive impact on our environment and society as well as their business.
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